Computing 

We will be looking at e-safety, data handling and app design. 
PSHE
We will be learning about physical health and fitness, healthy eating and health prevention. In our second half term, we will be learning about families and people who care for us and about caring friendships. 

Health and prevention

French  
We will be covering the unit ‘presenting myself’ and learning about dates. 
Music 
We will be learning the song ‘Don’t Sop Believin’.

PE
We will be learning and developing fitness, basketball, gymnastics
and dodgeball. Our theme will be growth and myself as a sports person. 
Science 
We are going to be learning about light and sound this term. 
Art 
We will be looking at the artist Kara Walker, we will be learning about her techniques. Our final product will be silhouette sketching. 
DT

We will be completing our own de-stress textile item.  
Maths 
We will be covering place value, addition and subtraction and multiplication and division. 
Geography 
We will be learning all about ecosystems and biomes. We will then focus on the desert biome and the impact of tourism on this biome and ecosystems within it. This will be based around ‘The Great Basin’. 
Dear Parents and Carers, 


Please find our learning overview for the autumn term. 

Your child should have received a letter containing key information about their new class. If you have not received this, please let me know and I will send another via seesaw. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to message on seesaw. 

Laura Pagden 
RE
In RE our two enquiry questions are…

What is the best way for a Hindu to show commitment to
God?

How significant is it that Mary was Jesus’ mother?

English 
We are going to be studying the book ‘Holes. This will form the theme of our English lessons, we will be exploring ‘Life outside Our Comfort Zone’ in our English lessons.
Autumn 2022
What is life like outside our comfort zone?

